
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
September 27, 2024

Click on the blue or highlighted links.

You can read this week’s message and any of the previous Weekly Messages on the NCES website:
Click here to read.

Important PowerSchool Forms:

● Existing Users: If you already have an account, please log in, review and complete the returning
student forms for approval.
● New Users: You will need to create a new PowerSchool account and complete the required forms.

These forms include important nurse approvals for treatment and other essential information. Your
prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated to ensure all necessary details are up to date.

Upcoming events:
● October 2 Fall Portrait Day
● October 2, 6:30pm PTO Meeting (at school or virtual)
● October 8, 6:30pm Board of Education meeting, NCES library
● October 11 7th-8th Grade Regional Dance at NCES: 6:00pm-8:30pm
● October 14 No School, October Break
● October 16 12:10pm dismissal, Teacher Professional Learning
● October 23 and 24 1pm dismissal, Student-Led Conferences

Fall Portrait Day will take place on Wednesday, October 2nd. You can also order before picture day
on www.lifetouch.com using the following identification: EVTW92QCZ.

NCES School Store: The NCES online store will be open through October 11th. Purchases will be sent
to the school. Proceeds will benefit the 8th grade class trip to Washington, DC. Please click here for
ordering information.

1st Night Market: October 4th from 6pm to 9pm at the Canaan Union Station. There will be vendors,
live music, food trucks and more! Please click the link for more information.

Fall Classes at Sharon Playhouse: The Sharon Playhouse is offering a variety of Fall classes for ages 2
through adult. Please click the link for more information and to register.

Cub Scout Pack 22: Check out the scouting fun at the North Canaan Pumpkin Festival on October
19th. See the attached flier for details

https://northcanaanesct.schoolinsites.com/ncesweeklynotices
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A1B_tLM27KeWbPxSsh7eYrM417PXTzOSH1d9XLEIWKM/edit?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/cqh-fnat-qao?hs=122&authuser=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HHQumyFI48HdJnfATs9H4D1JAsr-KUaa/view?usp=sharing
https://ncesfall.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eXPvpHMB5eYFdX8M8itPwNvNUy8u0lX3/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HtZkMsdmIXxScGQPDJzB4uGA-IX7kl-5CExdGV5bq-o/edit?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y5_vMR4h3X8K9TKsHbUVpYWpp4cfyoau/view?usp=sharing


Boxtops for Education: Click the link for more information on how to earn free money for our school.

The CHET Dream Big! Competition has opened. Students can win at least $500 to be placed in an
account for their future. Please click the link to read more.

Morning drop off: Please note, the morning drop off time is 8am. We do not have adult supervision in
the cafeteria until that time. Thank you for your understanding.

Changes in pickup: If your child is going home with someone other than the people listed on their
contact form, a note must be sent to the teacher. Students will not be permitted to leave with unlisted
adults without parent notification.

Enjoy the weekend,
Mrs. Johnson
NCES Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ctJ3yeQ6UKuoDDZoiPusJoV6QUOg-pfF/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/112rV_hqdfrUAPh7Hx5V24fkyu3BtOVsSpWPwhxwsrZ0/edit?usp=sharing

